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Dear Friend,

Please join fellow Jacksonville Symphony supporters as we rally around the orchestra for the 2021/22  
Symphony season. Here’s how: 

RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP TODAY!
JOIN US IN JACOBY SYMPHONY HALL on Saturday, November 13, 2021.	

6:00 to 7:00 pm Pre-Concert Social:  included in your 2021/22 membership. Wine &  
Heavy hors d’oeuvre.
7:30 pm Florida Blue Masterworks Series: Concert presented by BRASS  Tchaikovsky’s Fifth  
(concert tickets not included).

JOIN A COMMITTEE  Volunteering is one of the most effective ways to show your  
support for our orchestra.

SAVE THE DATE  Attend the BRASS Gala & BRASS sponsored concerts:
Jan 14-15: Classic Broadway; Mar 4-5: Appalachian Spring; May 15: BRASS Gala

Dale Carnegie once wrote, “Most of the important things in the world have been accomplished by people  
who have kept on trying when there seemed to be no hope at all.” Despite the challenges brought on by  
the pandemic, BRASS presented $75,000 to the orchestra last season. As we move into a new year of support  
for our talented core musicians from around the world, won’t you please consider renewing your BRASS  
membership today?

Thank you for bringing harmony to the world we live in.  We look forward to your participation! 

Sincerely, 
The BRASS Board of Directors

B.R.A.S.S., Beaches Residents 
Actively Supporting the 
Symphony, Inc., is classified as 
a charitable organization under 
section 501(c)3 of the Internal 
Revenue Code. 
 
A copy of the official
registration and financial 
information may be obtained 
from the Division of Consumer 
Services by calling toll-free  
(800-435-7252) within the  
state of Florida. Registration 
does not imply endorsement, 
approval, or recommendation 
by the state. Refer to: CH42487

q  Yes!  I want to rally around the Jacksonville Symphony. (check all that apply)
I wish to:  ❍ Renew my BRASS membership    ❍ Join BRASS
	 q  $1,000 President’s Ring: member of Council of Key Influencers + everything below
	 q  $600 Concertmaster Society: includes 2 BRASS Gala tickets + everything below
	 q  $400 Leadership Circle: receive voucher for 2 Jacksonville Symphony tickets + everything below
	 q  $100 Family Membership: enjoy 20% off Jacksonville Symphony tickets (some exclusions apply) 
	 q  $50 Individual: includes invitation to Fall Social and discounts to other BRASS events

I wish to share my time & talents as a committee volunteer:
q Membership    q Gala    q Digital Marketing    q Communications    q Development

Committee Expectations
Participate in 4-6 Meetings (Zoom options available)  |  Share Your Expertise!

Encourage Item Donations  |  Encourage Event Participation  |  Attend an Event

Name(s):

Email:	 Phone:

Address:

Payment Method:   q Enclosed Check: Made Payable to BRASS      q VISA   q MasterCard   q Amex

Card Number: 	 Exp. Date: 	 CV Code:

Questions:  Call 904.466.4655, email lorraineroettges@gmail.com or visit www.BRASSonline.org

¬
¬

¬

¬

Return below to:  PO Box 2222, Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32004

Membership Renewal & Fall Social


